



Eastway Primary School Rossall Road Moreton Wirral **CH46 8TA** Headteacher: Mrs Faye Benson

0151 677 1235

schooloffice@eastway.wirral.sch.uk

eastway-primary.eschools.co.uk



10th July 2025

Whole School End of Year Disco and Year 6 Prom - Wednesday 16th July 2025

Dear Eastway Families,

We will be holding our End of Year School Disco on Wednesday 16th July.

Eastway Explorers, Navigators and Nursery children will have a disco in their classrooms throughout the school day. Children are welcome to come into school in their party clothes. There is no charge.

We will also have a low sensory, inclusive disco for our SEN pupils in the afternoon. The children who leave school on transport will be collected at the normal time at the end of the day but will still be able to attend their disco during the school day. If your child has additional needs and would still like to attend with their friends in the allocated time, they are more than welcome to do so.

Reception, Years 1 and 2 children will get changed in school (if they wish) and go straight to their disco at 3.00pm and will need to be collected at 4.15pm from the Key Stage 1 Playground. Please send your child's disco clothes into school in the morning (in a named bag) along with their £2.00 cash please.

Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 children will go home as usual at 3.15pm. Years 3, 4 and 5 children will return to school for their disco at 4.30pm and will need to be collected at 5.30pm. Drop off and pick up will be at the main school entrance via gate C, the class teachers will bring the children out onto the playground at the end of the disco. We will collect £2.00 from each child at the entrance to the disco.

Year 6 will arrive at 5:15pm for their Prom. The Year 6 Prom will finish at 7:00pm and the children will leave via the main school entrance, gate C. We are putting together a team of volunteers to help to set up the Prom, if you are interested, please let Mr Thomas know.

Please note that children will not be permitted to walk home alone after the disco. They must be collected by an adult.



We are looking forward to our final disco of the year and creating some more happy memories for the children.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs F Benson Headteacher



















